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Dear Colleagues,
 
The TDSB has received a number of questions about the new coronavirus that has originated in China and has been receiving significant media attention over recent weeks. Public health agencies believe the risk to the public remains low. As a result, the Ontario Chief Medical Officer of Health and Toronto Public Health are not advising schools to take any additional precautions, including the wearing of medical masks or denying entry to students, at this time. For ongoing updates, please visit the TDSB webpage for Coronavirus. This page also has links to important resources with additional information from public health agencies.  We also recommend that you connect directly with Toronto Public Health should you require additional information or advice.
 
Please be assured that Principals and/or members of the TDSB Child Care Services team will share updates and information with you if TDSB is instructed to take actions that will impact child care and before-and after-school programs.
 
Sincerely,

Child Care Services
Toronto District School Board
Tel: 416-394-2067
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